
If you take the TOL 2025 or TOLC-I 2025 
and are enrolled in the penultimate year
of the 2024/2025 school year

POLITECNICO DI MILANO

You can use it in the first early enrolment phase for the 2026/2027 
academic year (without ranking).

The related information will be published in February 2026.

You can use it for the admission rankings for the 2026/27 academic year and you may
retake the test in 2026 to try and improve your score.
The related information will be published in February 2026.

≥75

≥30 
and<75

LAUREA (EQUIVALENT TO A BACHELOR OF SCIENCE) PROGRAMMES IN ENGINEERING (IN ITALIAN)

For more information

You must have taken your TOLC-I between 1 January 2025 and 18 July 2025 and 
registered your result in theOnline Services by 11:59 (CEST) on 25 July 2025.


